								                                                                                
               
Dear Parents
                     Miss. Flynn, Miss Kavanagh and I would like to welcome your child into our Year 2 class.  I am going to take this opportunity to give you some information about our school day.  
Children will come into school via the Reception/office entrance and are able to enter the building from 8.40am-9.55am.  Home time is at 3.30pm and children will leave the building via the same Reception/office entrance.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 2 will be doing PE every Friday and their PE kits should be kept in school in a labelled bag which will be kept on their personal peg.  Your child’s PE kit should consist of a pair of black joggers/leggings or shorts, a white t-shirt and a pair of trainers.
Children will be coming home with their own Reading books, these must be brought into school each day and placed in their personal trays.  Children will read to a member of staff at least three times a week.  Books should leave school and be returned in book bags to keep them safe.  Your child should be reading materials of their choice at home as well as the books that we provide.
Our topic this half term is Inter-Nation Media Stations which will cover a range of Curriculum areas and exciting activities.  All details about this theme are available on the school website.
Thank you
Miss. Abbot


